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First and foremost, I would like to extend my gratitude to the Officers of ASGO for this opportunity 
to attend such event outside my Country. It was a very successful happening indeed. 
 
The lectures given were updates in the field of Gynecologic Oncology, but the topics that inspire 
me most are the Minimally invasive surgical approach in Gynecologic Oncology. Learning about 
Laparoscopic and Robotic procedures inspired me to continue my training into minimally invasive 
surgery after my Fellowship training.  
 
The workshop did not only help us Young Doctors acquire knowledge from the convention but 
also learned a good sense of camaraderie, harmony, and teamwork among ourselves. It also 
strengthened interpersonal relationships to our fellow young doctors and mentors. 
 
It was indeed a very unforgettable experience for me. I hope to join more of similar activities of 
ASGO in the future. 
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